
 
 
 
 

 
 
24 November 2022 
 
Dear families 
 
Early Help Support Session 
 
I would like to make you aware that we have arranged an Early Help Support Session, in conjunction with Bradford 
Council, to provide support and advice to families on the following key issues. 
 
• Benefits                       

• Housing 

• Parenting / Behaviour  

• Healthy Relationships 

• Mental Health  

• Domestic Abuse 

 
To get support and advice from one of the Early Help Co-ordinators you can meet them at Dixons Cottingley 
Academy on Monday 28 November between 2.30pm and 4.00pm 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Jason Patterson 
Principal  


